
Town of St. Germain 
Public Notice 

 
Town Board Chairman, Tom Christensen and Town Supervisor Jim Swenson will be meeting with Margo Rogers-
Anderson and Aaron Becker starting at 6:00pm Thursday April 27, 2017 for the purpose of annual performance 
reviews. 
 
A quorum of the Golf Course Committee will be present; however there will no action taken by the Golf Course 
Committee and no meeting of the committee will be called to order. 
 
Posted April 26, 2017 before 6:00pm by Tom Christensen 
Golf Course Committee Chairman 
 


